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The Sackets Harbor Board of Trustees would like to
invite residents to attend our monthly board meetings
in person or via Zoom.   Our next meeting is Thursday,
July 11, 2024.

The Zoom link is available and posted monthly on our
website.  For anyone wishing to view meeting
recordings, you can find them on our website also.  

What's Happening: 

Village residents were present at the June board meeting to express concern about
pedestrian safety on Main Street.  The Village board Is aware of resident concerns and will be
working on a plan to address those concerns In the coming weeks and/or months.  

Village Office summer hours will change effective July 1,
2024.    Please note:  The office will be closed to the public
on Fridays.  Water bills and tax bills can be dropped In the
drop box with no late charge to residents who wish to use
this service.    

The Visitor Center Is now open for the season and will be
open Thursday - Sunday from 11 a.m. until 4 p.m.  



In other news...
The project at the end of  Hamilton Street - now officially renamed “Robinson Hill” will
begin in the coming weeks.  Target completion date Is July/Early August.  

The Village has awarded a $4.2MM contract to Marcellus Construction Co, Inc. on May
9, 2024, for drilling and placing a new water intake to replace our 110-year-old intake
and add a seawall along the shoreline in front of the intake plant. The work is partially
funded by a WIAA grant from NYS of $2,058,800MM.

 Prep work Is to begin in late June with mobilization, clearing, grubbing, and staging.
The directional drilling for the actual pipe beneath Lake Ontario will commence in
early July.  

Market Square Park is officially completed.

Update on the Dog Park:  Work Is set to begin next week on the fencing.  We look
forward to opening soon.

Just a reminder:    The Town Recycling Center accepts recycling and yard debris only.
We have been notified that the Town Is having some issues with trash being placed
Into the recycling containers.    Please be mindful that this Is a free service to village
and town residents.   Please follow the rules so that we do not lose this service.  


